
Erratum 

The authors of the article “Evaluation reasoning in public-sector evaluation in Aotearoa New 
Zealand” stated that evaluation reports are not available on the website of the New Zealand 
Qualifications Authority (NZQA) (p. 158). NZQA has advised that all completed external evaluation 
and review reports of tertiary institutions other than universities have been regularly published on 
its website since 2009. The authors apologise for this error. 


